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#6 of 2023    ∙ January 27th        
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UFA  FIRE MARSHAL REPRESENTATIVE VACANCY  
 

Members are advised that effective February 11, 2023, UFA Fire Marshal Representative Kevin Lunny will be promoted to 
Lieutenant, vacating his position on the UFA Executive Board.  
 
In accordance with the UFA Constitution, (Article VI, Section 6) UFA President Andrew Ansbro will appoint an Interim Fire 
Marshal Representative until a successor is named in a Special Election, to be held within 60 days of the position’s vacancy.  
Additionally, this section of the Constitution states that appointments made by the President must be of a member that is a 
current delegate, or a current or former member of the Executive Board.   
 
Fire Marshal Delegates interested in being appointed to Interim Fire Marshal Representative should contact UFA Recording 
Secretary Vincent Speciale at (347) 899-6050 or RecordingSecretary@ufanyc.org as soon as possible. Members of the 
Bureau of Fire Investigation in good standing are eligible to vote for or serve as Fire Marshal Representative. The UFA 
expects that the interim appointment of Fire Marshal Rep will take place at the February General Membership Meeting, 
scheduled for February 9, 2023. 
 
The appointed Interim Fire Marshal Rep will assume the position until the winner of the Special Election is announced. The 
UFA anticipates that the ballot count will take place on or about April 11, 2023. Election dates will be announced and 
confirmed on a future 65-2. 
 
Fire Marshals wishing to run for the position of Fire Marshal Representative in the upcoming Special Election must submit 
nominating petitions, signed by at least 25 active Fire Marshals in good no later than 5 PM on Wednesday, March 1, 2023. 
Petitions must be returned to the Office of the Recording Secretary via hand delivery, mail, email to 
RecordingSecretary@ufanyc.org or faxed to 212-683-4359. The address for hand or mail delivery is: 
 

Uniformed Firefighters Association 
c/o Office of the Recording Secretary 
204 East 23rd Street - 5th Floor 
New York, NY 10010 

 

The petitions will be validated by the Election Committee prior to the Nomination Meeting, which is expected to take place 
on Thursday, March 9, 2023, at the March General Membership Meeting. Details will be announced on an upcoming 
Meeting Notice.  

If you are interested in running for Fire Marshal Representative in the upcoming Special Election, contact UFA Recording 
Secretary Vincent Speciale at (347) 899-6050 or RecordingSecretary@ufanyc.org as soon as possible to obtain the 
appropriate petition forms and any other information you may need. 
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